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Upcoming Events 

August 19 

MB rehearsal 6-9 PM 

August 21 

MB rehearsal 10-2 PM 

August 24 

MB rehearsal 6-9 PM 

August 25 

MB rehearsal 6-9 PM 

August 27  

Home Game vs. Hanover 

August 28 

MB rehearsal 10-2 PM  

August 31 

Winds & Percussion 3-5:30 

See the Band Calendar 2021-

2022 for a comprehensive list 

of dates. 

 

 



Our Student Spotlight 

Senior Adam Rohrbaugh is a saxophone 

section leader for Marching band and also 

plays in the Concert and Jazz bands.  He 

began playing alto sax in 4th grade.  He 

participated in Elementary and Middle 

school bands then joined the Marching 

band in 8th grade.  He also participated in 

Indoor Drumline for two seasons. 

Adam lives in Glen Rock with his parents, Craig and Jen, and 

older brother, DJ, who graduated in 2020 and was also a 

band member. 

Adam is a Life Scout member of Troop 24 in New Freedom.  He 

has an Eagle Scout project planned and will execute it in late 

September 2021.  This summer, Adam journeyed to Philmont 

Scout Reservation near Cimarron, New Mexico.  He and his 

Dad hiked 60 miles over 

10 days carrying 45-

pound backpacks with 

everything needed to 

survive, including 

cookware, food, tents, 

water and personal items.  

There were ten people in 

the crew–-3 adults and 7 

boys.  The trek included 

hiking mountains, crossing 

creeks and meeting other crews and staff members.  Adam’s 

favorite part of the trek was the views and scenery. 

Adam has also been a member of the Glen Rock Carolers 

since 6th grade.  The Carolers sing every Christmas Eve 

beginning at midnight at the square in Glen Rock and 

continue around town until morning singing English Christmas 

carols.   

Uniforms   

Uniforms were distributed to all band members on August 9th.  

A BIG shout out to Mrs. Harden and her team for fitting each 

student, altering & pressing the unforms and maintaining our 

inventory.   

Students & Parents—PLEASE NOTE 

✓ Uniforms are DRY CLEAN ONLY.  

Please do not attempt to wash 

them at home. 

 

Band Booster Kickoff 

Meeting 

We had 

a great 

turnout 

for our 

first in-

person 

Band 

Booster 

Meeting 

since 

COVID 

on 

August 

9th.  

It was wonderful to see “new” and 

“seasoned” parents alike.  Please 

consider scheduling an hour on the 

second Monday evening of each 

month to attend our meetings in 

order to help support our superstar 

kids and dedicated staff. 

Our next meeting will be on 9/13 at 

7:00 PM. 

 

____________________ 

Trailer  

Supporter Spotlight 

 
Elliott Productions was established 

in 1986 by Al Elliott.  The shop 

started in his garage, located 

outside of Jefferson.  After growing 

out of garage space, additions, 

and barns, the shop was moved to 

Spring Grove in 2001. The business 

was bought by Hunter & Brigette 

Elliott in 2006.  It is located at 165 W 

Jackson Street, Spring Grove, PA. 



 

✓ Accidents happen.  If a uniform needs to be repaired, 

please send an email to warriorbands@gmail.org. 

✓ Each student received a garment bag with a label 

that reflects the individual number of the jumpsuit, 

jacket & parka assigned to them. 

✓ Most students received new garment bags this year.  

Please don’t try to stuff your parka inside the bag.  

Parkas should hang over the garment bag.  

 

Volunteering 

A big THANK YOU to those parents who have stepped forward 

recently to fill some key roles.  If you can help out at some 

games & competitions, great!  You don’t have to be available 

for every event.  Some help is only required for a short time 

each year such as prop building or certain fundraising events.  

Please consider what you can do personally to help our kids 

succeed.     

We are still in need of volunteers for the following: 

➢ Band Meal Team Member 

➢ Chaperones 

➢ Props Team Members--we need builders & help 

moving props on & off the field at games and 

competitions 

➢ Fundraising Events Assistant 

➢ No-Hassle Fundraiser Coordinator & Team Members 

➢ Give Local York Fundraiser Coordinator & Team 

Members 

 

?? Who Am I ??  

 

 

It’s a 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elliott Productions offers custom on-

site screen printing and 

embroidery.  Its customer base is 

driven by schools, small and large 

local businesses, and athletic 

teams.  Quality work and quick 

turnaround is the business' goal for 

every order, big or small. 

 

____________________ 

Volunteer 

Requirements 

Clearance information & forms 

may be found at 

https://www.sycsd.org/Page/476 

 

____________________ 

Have an Idea? 

If you have any suggestions or 

ideas about what to include in 

future newsletters, please 

contact a board member or Mr. 

Poole.    

 

____________________ 

Band Booster Board  

President:  Kris Cysyk 

VP Means:  Mary Pohlig 

Treasurer:  Tony Warner 

Secretary:  Jennifer Kuhns 
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Clarification 

The correct email for the band is warriorbands@gmail.com.  

You may have seen it “.org”; however, that is incorrect.  We 

apologize for any inconvenience.  Email is checked 

regularly. 

 

 

 

We were able to watch James 

Davison perform.  AWESOME!! 
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